Dear Parents,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all back after the Christmas holiday.

This term our topic is ‘The Tudors,’ information about this topic is available through the Curriculum Overview on the Schools Website.  Throughout this term, as part of English we will be basing our work on the history and characters from Tudor times.  We will be learning to write a character profile and a historical report.  

The children will be taking part in daily maths lessons focusing on fractions and decimals. They will be expected to use their multiplication and division facts up to 12. 

During Science Week, the children will be finding out about digestion and teeth and exploring the journey that your food takes through your body. We will also learn how a healthy diet can impact on your lifestyle. 

This learning journey will include Art based on Tudor portraits and stained glass windows and in DT we will be looking at food eaten during Tudor times and we will be baking some Tudor goods!

The children will be set weekly homework on a Monday to be returned by the Monday of the following week, alongside this they will need to practise times tables, read daily, and share a book at least once a week with an adult. 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to come and talk to us.

Many Thanks
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